
 

 

 
 

TLT - PDO Budget Request 2020-21 
 
Contact Person/Affiliate Chair: Katie Morrow, Peg Coover 
Affiliate:  Teaching & Learning with Technology (TLT) 
Email: katie.morrow@esu8ne.org, pcoover@esu10.org 
 
  
Company: The Marshall Memo, LLC 
Company Contact: Michael “Kim” Marshall 
Email: kim.marshall48@gmail.com 
Address:  222 Clark Road, Brookline, MA 02445 
Point of Contact: Rhonda Eis, ESUCC 
 
 
Subscription Title: The Marshall Memo 
Date of Service: Annual service agreement: December 2020 - November 2021 
Cost: $750 annually for 999 recipients (ESU and districts)  
 
 
How does subscription align with ESUCC Goals and ESUCC/NDE priority areas? 
 
The Marshall Memo helps to bridge gaps by providing school leaders with quick access to the 
best current education ideas and practices. Through a weekly email newsletter the author 
summaries articles on current research and best practices in the field with e-links to full articles 
when available and highlights a few notable quotes.The Marshall Memo empowers education 
leaders with information that can improve student learning. 
  
The subscription provides continued communication of best practices in education that 
increase knowledge of ESU and district members to enhance the implementation of the 
Statewide Data System, Teacher/Principal Evaluation, BlendEd, and other NDE initiatives that 
may arise. 
 
 
Office Use: 
Contract sent:​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date Received: 
W-9/W4NA:​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date Received: 
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